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Letter from the President...

welcome to 2016! Happy New Year! Hope
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HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE/!
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EVENING STAR QUILTER’S GUILD MISSION STATEMENT~~~

Promote interest and knowledge in the art of quilt-making, promote
appreciation of the art form, educate people in all aspects of quilting
and engage in charitable projects through quilt-making.




GUILD MEETING - FEBRUARY 9, 2016
7:00PM - DOORS OPEN AT 6:30PM
BELVIDERE H.S. CAFETERIA

JACKIE KUNKEL
GETTING TO KNOW ME & TRUNK SHOW
CACTUS FLOWER WORKSHOP SATURDAY FEB 13

COMMITTEES * PROGRAMS * SHOW AND TELL
HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO SIGNED UP FOR JACKIE'S
WORKSHOP
CACTUS FLOWER PATTERN MAY BE PURCHASED HERE

hitp://cvauiltworks.com/products/cactus-flower-table-runner
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UPDATE ON MARK LIPINSKI

Mark arrived home from in time for Christmas after spending over 6O days in the hospital. The
source of hig illness was found and he is recuperating. For those of you who see him on
Facebook, you can clearly tell he ig on the mend and slowly getting back to his old self! Thank
you for your prayers!
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E * BIRTHDAY STARS -~ JANUARY/FEBRUARY | '

: 1/7 ~ KAREN ALONGE 2/4 - MIN KENNEDY

: 1/15 ~ DAWN KANIPER 2/5 - MARY ALICE BLAKE

: 1/25 - GLORIA DIGHTON 2/9 - JANET KEYMETIAN

11/28 - LEANA MCCUTCHEON 2/12 - ILONA SZETELA

: 1/28 ~ JUDY ZEITLER 2/28 - COLEEN GROENENDAAL

11/29 - CAROL MCKEVITT
11/%0 - CYNTHIA SMITH
L 1/31 - SUE OLENICK

) Join us on Evening Star Quilter’s Guild - Belvidere, NJ

f Facebook

You can post photos of your quilts on our FB page!
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/

ESQG.COM - Visit our Website for Guild information, photos, activities and contacts!


https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/
http://ESQG.COM
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130728106956089/
http://ESQG.COM

SATURDAY, MARCH 5, 2016 - STITCHING IN HOPE

2017 RAFFLE QUILT
SEE IRENE COMPTON FOR DETAILS!
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WARREN
COUNTY FAIR
' 2016

ESQG at the Warren County Farmer’s Fair, 2016

A Chairperson is needed to organize the Guild week at the fair.
This year’s fair runs from Saturday, July 30 through Saturday, August 6.
The set up day is Friday, July 29.

Planning for the fair week begins in May with quilt registrations and volunteer sign up sheets. Then in mid
July, the Chairperson(s) work on the quilt show layout, quilt signage and miscellaneous tasks to prepare
the ESQG booth. Set up on Friday includes ESQG member volunteers and husbands and the volunteers
handle the booth throughout the week. As Chairperson during the fair week, you are required to stop by
every night to pick up the Raffle Quilt proceeds. Take down begins at 9 pm on Saturday evening. The
Chairperson is also the liaison between the Warren County Fair Administration and the Guild.

All of the Warren County Farmer’s Fair information is organized in a detailed binder. | will be available in
April to mentor the new Chairperson(s) providing all the information needed to present a fun and
successful booth.

The fair provides us with an enjoyable week reconnecting with fellow members, meeting new members,
working on sewing projects and promoting our annual Raffle Quilt and boutique while taking advantage of
the amenities at the fair.

Kathy Daniels




REMEMBER IF YOU HAVE GUILD
NEWS TO HAVE ANNOUNCED IN THE
NEWSLETTER -

jurzieguri48@yahoo.com
Nancy Caryl Geiger
908-963-9675

ANOTE FROM NANCY—-

| APOLOGIZE FOR THE DELAY IN GETTING OUT THE JANUARY
NEWSLETTER. | HAVE COMBINED IT WITH FEBRUARY’S NEWS—-

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING!
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EVENING STAR QUILTER’S GUILD
PO BOX 253
BELVIDERE, NJ 07823



